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NOTICE OF ADDENDUM
ADDENDUM NO. 1
CONTRACT NO. 9108
PARKSIDE DRIVE SANITARY SEWER REPLACEMENT

Revise and amend the contract document(s) for the above project as stated in this addendum, otherwise,
the original document shall remain in effect.

SPECIAL PROVISIONS:

Remove and replace the first paragraph, with the following, under SECTION 108.2 PERMITS:

The City of Madison will obtain a City of Madison Erosion Control Permit, a WisDNR and USACOE Wetlands Disturbance
permit, and WisDNR Chapter 30 permit. Additionally, the City of Madison will obtain a Sewer Extension Permit from Madison
Metropolitan Sewerage District (MMSD) and WisDNR. Construction shall not begin until all permits are acquired.

Remove and replace the first and second paragraph, with the following, under SECTION 109.2 PROSECUTION

OF THE WORK:

All work under this contract shall be completed by JUNE 15, 2024. Work may only proceed after the contract is fully signed,
all permits are received, and the start work letter is issued, which is anticipated to be available by April 1, 2024. If desirable
to begin work before the above-mentioned date, the Contractor shall establish a mutually acceptable date with the City
Engineer, and the agreed upon date must be determined prior to the preconstruction meeting. Once construction has begun,
work shall be continuous with the total time for completion being SIXTY (60) CALENDAR DAYS.

Please acknowledge this addendum on page E1 of the contract documents and/or in Section E: Bidder’s
Acknowledgement on Bid Express.

Electronic version of these documents can be found on the Bid Express web site at:
http://www.bidexpress.com

If you are unable to download plan revisions associated with the addendum, please contact the Engineering office
at 608-266-4751 receive the material by another route.

Sincerely,
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James M. Wolfe, P.E.
JMW:KDF City Engineer
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